April 28, 1969

R. D. Collier
P. 0. Box 798
Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Shut-in well
Dear Mr. Collier:
We note from recent production reports that the subiect
well has not been producing. Therefore, unless notified
otherwise by Form C-127, the well involved will receive no

allowabla beginning June, 13&9.

shugart (Y.SR.Q)
Ginsberg #1-0, 8-18-31

Verv truly yours,

0IL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS: jw



